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SUNDAY APRIL 13, 2008: 

FINANCIAL: 
New quarterly statements are now going out and we hope that the dues are paid as soon as 
possible, especially from the members who are past due. If there is any problem in paying, 
please contact Bro. Jeff Hershorn. 

SOCIAL: 
Members who commit themselves to attend these events must pay in advance.  In some 
cases where the Lodge pays in advance, these members may be charged accordingly, 
depending on the circumstances. 

Reminder  Saturday April 12th @ Royal Alex  Theatre DIRTY DANCING 

The following events are being planned: 
          1) Orillia & Theatre Trip - Saturday July 26th 
          2) Stratford - Sunday September 14th or 21st 
          3) Installation Banquet being looked into for late October 
          4) More information later on Jersey Boys on November 2nd.   We have  40 tickets 
available @ $60.00 each, balance to be paid by the Lodge.  This will be at the Old Ford 
Theatre. -  To be voted on at this meeting. 

We give our thanks to Bro. Loren Wiseman on his help with the Bowling Party which was 
attended by 65 people. 

For further information contact Steve Levant  

WELFARE: 
Congratulations to Bro. & Mrs. Syd Brassel on the Bar Mitzvah of their grandson, Harry Miller. 
Congratulations also to Bro. Randy Eckler on his marriage to Arlene Berman. 
Our best wishes for a speed recover to Bro. Sam Rose who was hospitalized and to Bro. Howard 
Steinhard who is now at Sunnybrook Hospital. 
Deepest condolences to the Silver family on the loss of Bro. Eddie Silver and also to Bro. Morris 
Snitman & family on the loss of his wife Celia. 
A Thank You Card was received from Steven Wiseman on his Bar Mitzvah. 

MEMBERSHIP: 
Congratulations to Bro. Gary Muchmaker on being accepted as a full member. 

NOTICE OF MOTION: Made by Charles Berman and seconded by Sheldon Rose 
Applications for membership from those aged 50 - 54 inclusive, shall be eligible for 
membership, subject to the qualifications provided herein. (Note: The initiation fee being 
$250.00 per year as noted previously from age 45 and up).  Vote to be taken on this motion at 
this meeting. 

PRESIDENT      CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 
Sheldon Rose    Loren Wiseman 


